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Even if "need" is determined to be Eastside of Portland there should be equitable distribution of
shelter spaces throughout Portland. No permanent changes to the code at this time. An enforcement
plan needs to be delineated which includes removal of random camps and trash removal. Note who
is responsible for each site. No park shelters even for 180 days.
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